
 

 

 

 

 

 

Singing Their Hearts Out 
 

MLC voice students spend weeks preparing for four 

voice recitals each year. The 30-plus singers take 

lessons with either Instructor Kathy Wurster or 

Instructor Jennifer Haugen. They memorize a variety 

of songs, from classical Italian opera to Broadway 

showtunes, and then perform.  

 

“It’s a lot of fun,” said Lucas Krogmann (LPS / St. 

Paul-Ixonia WI), a junior secondary vocal music and 

elementary ed major. “My favorite part of our voice 

recitals is watching everyone’s voices grow 

throughout the year.” These recitals are a great 

opportunity for pianists to show off their skills too.  
 
 
 
Anchored in Christ 
 

About 30 Knights are involved in Anchor, a student-

led club that serves the community and puts on 

fundraiser events, such as its annual Harvest 

Hoedown. Anchor members also make weekly visits 

to local nursing home residents. Officers: 

 

President - Ben Haferman (WISCO / St. John- 

Wauwatosa WI)  

Vice President - Jacob Seelman (FVL / Salem- 

Sturgeon Bay WI) 

Secretary - Gina Radue (WISCO / Mt. Calvary- 

Waukesha WI) 

Treasurer - Amber Zibrowski (MVL / Mt. Olive- 

Mankato MN) 

Missions - Rachel Frost (FVL / Mt. Olive- 

Appleton WI) 

Historian- Megan Ungemach (Manitowoc LHS /  

First German-Manitowoc WI) 

Nursing Home - Lindsay Hughes (KML /  

Good Shepherd-West Bend WI)  

and Adam Marley (LPS / Trinity-Watertown WI) 

 

Accompanied by Alana Mittelstadt (LPS / Christ-North St. 

Paul MN), Lucas sang Purcell’s “We Sing to Him” at the latest 

midterm recital. 

Amber, Ben, Jacob, and Rachel meet weekly with other 

Anchor members to prepare upcoming events. 
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